
 

                                             

  
 

STUDENT DEVICE NIGHT 

 

Harvey Norman Aspley would like to welcome parents and students of 

Aspley State School to a special open night on Tuesday 28th November 

from 6pm – 8pm. 

 

You will be able to speak with specialist staff and discuss options for  

the purchase of an iPad or accessories.  

If you wish to attend the night please RSVP to 

Joshua.ragh@au.harveynorman.com, Thursday 23rd November 2017. 

 

For any further enquiries please contact  

Josh at Harvey Norman Aspley on  07 3834 1100. 

       

 

 


